

Memorandum

XO/09/15

April 13, 2015

To:

National Board of Directors

From:

Robyn Benson

Re:

National Public Service Week

As you are aware, National Public Service Week will be held from June 14 to 20, 2015. This event is to mark the importance of federal public service employees and recognize their service to Canadian society. As we have done in the past, we are again asking you to strongly encourage all of your members to boycott the event.

In the current climate of distrust, considering the ongoing assaults coming from the government of Canada and upcoming contract negotiations for thousands of our members, the relevance of such activities is non-existent.

At the March 2015 National Board of Directors' meeting, we reiterated our call for a boycott again this year.

We are asking you to encourage all your members to do the same.

In Solidarity,

Robyn Benson

National President

c.c. Directors' Team